Dr. Chris Benson,
1452, Apple Valley,
California-92333,
USA
June03, 2011
Mr. Daniel Ian,
1234, Apple Valley,
California-92332
USA
Dear Mr. Ian,
Sub- Termination of Psychotherapy
I hereby would like to inform you that I am going to terminate the therapy providing you from next week onwards. I have provided sufficient treatment through the therapy and I think it is enough to recover from ailment.
However, I would like to suggest you to do some parts of therapy by yourself at your home. So, there is no need to come to me for the therapy for any longer. There are certain dues whose bills I have attached with the letter. I expect that you will clear the same as early as possible.
I hope that you have cured lot than the first day when you joined my therapy. I expect that I have been able to establish a healthy relation with you during the treatment.
Thanking you,
Yours Truly,
Daniel Ian

